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July 12, 2001

Reverend Kelvin Iguabita
2 Park Lane
Gloucester, Massachusetts 01930

Dear Father tguabita:

Upon the recommendation of Reverend Paul E. Miceli, Secretary for Ministerial
Personnel, I am placing you on medical leave. The effective date of this action will be
July 18, 2001 through August 31, 2001.

It is my hope that during this time you will be able to address those matters that
are causing you such great distress. It is my expectation that during this time you will
remain in spiritual direction and receive the support of counseling. I know that Fr. Miceli
has expressed my support and solicitude for you.

I would ask you to send written notificatio.n to Most Reverend William Murphy,
Moderator of the Curia, and Reverend Richard Fitzgerald, Director of Clergy Personnel,
indicating that you have received this communication.

Please be assured of my personal willingness to be of assistance to you in any
way possible. I will continue to remember you and your intentions in my prayers.

With warm personal regards and blessings, I am

Sincerely yours in Christ,

Archbishop of Boston
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